


 

support for artists and art organisations that service underrepresented multicultural communities, 
including refugees. Create NSW is progressing these actions and provides funding to arts service 
organisations via the Arts and Cultural Funding Program. This includes funding organisations and 
projects that engage with people from refugee and refugee-like backgrounds, and that employ people 
from refugee and refugee-like backgrounds as artists or creative workers. 
 
Given arts and music intersect with every culture in our diverse state, I commend the Committee for its 
existing consultation efforts, and encourage the Committee to consult widely with people from 
multicultural communities who have lived experience as students and teachers in the arts, music, and 
creative industries. MNSW welcomes being contacted by the Committee to discuss other stakeholders 
that may be relevant to the Inquiry’s work.  
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to provide input and I wish to acknowledge the important work the 
Inquiry is doing in exploring the need for a broader and more inclusive approach towards arts and music 
education that considers culturally diverse contexts. 
 
Should you wish to contact us, please do not hesitate to reach out to Vivienne Lam, Associate Director 
Policy, at   
 
Yours sincerely 

Joseph La Posta 
Chief Executive Officer 




